
Welcome to 5th grade!  We are looking forward to having a wonderful year together. 
Please plan on attending our 5th grade orientation meeting, WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21st at 
5:30 in the MP room where we will be covering 5th grade curriculum and expectations. Going 
forward, we will have our monthly 5th grade parent meetings on the first Wednesday of 
the month at 6:00 in the MP Room. Our first parent meeting will be Wednesday, 
September 4th. 

Supplies requested by the end of the first week of school: 
• 2 Boxes of Kleenex for class use (do not label)
• Antibacterial wipes for class use
• Pencils #2
• Pencil Box/Bag for desk
• 2 spiral single subject notebooks
• 2 highlighters
• 24 pack of colored pencils
• 1 hand-held pencil sharpener with shavings catcher (non-battery)
• Scissors
• 4 white board markers
• 1 pkg. of skinny colored markers
• 4 black sharpies (2 thin and 2 thick)
• Notebook paper (College Rule) 8.5 x 11
• Glue Sticks
• Ear buds for audio computer work

*As these get used, some of these items might need to be replenished.

Again, we are so excited for the school year to start! 

Fondly,  
5th Grade

We recognize that many families wish to provide supplies for their own student or donate materials for the entire 
school community and are welcome to do so at any time. The supplies listed are suggested materials and are not 
required of any student or family to fully participate in the school's academic program. All required materials and 
supplies will be provided by schools to students at no cost. 
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